
 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

This year we will be celebrating our Harvest Festival on Monday 11th 

October at school.  Rev Richard England and Dan from Holy Rood 

Church will be leading our service and this year we are asking for 

donations of tinned or packaged food on that day.  This food will be 

collected and donated to the Fareham Basics Bank.  They particularly 

ask for donations of tinned meat products.  They will also accept 

toiletries.  These items are then distributed to homeless and needy 

people in the local area. 

Unfortunately, we do not have room to invite parents to our Harvest 

Festival. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Jacky Halton 

Headteacher 


